
Welcome Sara Withers
Opening Hymn Hymn #88: I Sing the Mighty Power of God

United Prayer Eager Kelly
Stewardship Call Sara Withers
Children’s Story Chris McKay

        Praise
Spoken Word Rodney Payne II

June 18, 2022

Welcome and Happy Sabbath! With a nod towards Father’s Day here is a 
quote by Jim Cymbala concerning prayer and our Heavenly Father. 

“Because we are God’s children...we can bring our needs to him with cer-
tainty in prayer.... Prayer is not some kind of heavenly lottery. Nor does the 
Bible counsel us to pray with an “I hope this will work”...attitude. Instead... 
prayer brings us before the throne of grace as children seeking the help of 
their heavenly Father. That’s the heart of breakthrough, successful prayer-
the bold confidence that we are talking to the Father who delights to supply 
our needs.”

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
12:00 pm Gibson Baby Shower
12:15 pm Ukraine Mission Report

6:00 pm Strawberry Social @ Summerlake Park
9:02 pm Sabbath Ends

S JUN   19

M JUN   20     

T JUN   21
9:00 am Community Services

W JUN   22
6:00 pm Pathfinder Meeting
7:00 pm Mid Week Bible Study

Th JUN  23

F JUN  24
9:03 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa JUN  25
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
9:04 pm Sabbath Ends



*New Names Added* Congratulations to our Graduates! Please join 
us in celebrating the following students who are graduating this Spring. 
May the Lord Bless you and guide you in your future! 
 
8th Grade 
Matthew Hamel from TVA 
Alvina Kotyrlo from TVA 
Michelle Mwikhali 
 
Highschool 
Weston Bredall from Faith Bible Christian School 
Ellia Evans 
Kolby Kriegelstein from Faith Bible Christian School 
Josh Macri  
Javan Ouko from Portland Adventist Academy 
Giovanni Thomas from Liberty Highschool 
Kacie Wagner  
 
College/University 
Kaiulani Chamberlain with a BSN from Walla Walla University 
Katrine Holm with a BSN from Walla Walla University 
Aaron Leek BA in Business Administration from Walla Walla University 
Trevor Leek Masters in Education from University of Washington 
Kevin Nathanael with a BS from Southern Adventist University 
Graeson Roll with a BA from George Fox University

1. TVA’s Annual Constituency Meeting This year’s meeting will be Thurs-
day, June 23, 2022 at 7:00PM. It will be held in the school gymnasium. 
Learn about the work that the school is doing and hear updates from the 
principal and school board committees: Marketing, Finance, High School 
Master Planning, Home & School Association, and School Environment.

2. Ukraine Mission Report Join us this Sabbath, June 18 after Sabbath 
Small Groups to hear a report from the Ukraine Mission, presented by 
Cristian Butnaru. 

3. Gibson Baby Shower Join us after Sabbath Small Groups for the Gibson 
Baby Shower. Come celebrate their soon-to-come newest addition! The 
baby shower will be held in the Fellowship Hall.

4. Annual Strawberry Social: June 18 Join the Social Committee at Sum-
merlake Park for the annual Strawberry Social! This evening at 6pm, come 
to the reserved park shelter and enjoy berries and fellowship. Maps avail-
able on the Welcome Desk.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
5. Tuition Assistance Applications Applications for the 2022-2023 school 

year are now available. If you would like to apply for tuition assistance to 
attend one of the Adventist schools in our conference, visit the app or email 
the church office to submit your application no later than July 18th.

6. Volunteers for Impact Health Portland Impact Your Health Portland is 
taking place July 8 and 10, and they need volunteers! This free clinic is only 
possible through the work of generous volunteers with the heart to serve 
our communities. Follow the link to find the volunteer forms and learn more 
about the clinic. Licensed medical professionals and general volunteers are 
needed. General volunteers include helping with child care, children’s min-
istries, community resources, health counseling, hospitality, and more. 

7. Looking Apartment for Rent “My name is Josh Bradburn, and my wife 
Jessica and I are looking for a one bedroom apartment to rent within close 
walking, biking or commuting distance from OHSU from the beginning of 
August 2022, through May 2023. We are both members of Pleasant Val-
ley SDA church where Jessica is one of the Young Adult Sabbath School 
teachers. Jessica is finishing her Masters in Counseling while I work as a 
Medical Assistant at Doernbecher Children’s Hospital. We wanted to reach 
out to our greater Adventist community and would appreciate any available 
rental options.” Contact Josh Bradburn at (503)-812-5724 or jbradburn4@
gmail.com

8. TVA Highschool Update Check out the church app for an update on TVA’s 
Highschool program!

9. TVA Open Enrollment Enrollment is now open for new students! If you 
have a student in grades preschool - 9th grade, consider joining the TVA 
family. Visit www.tualatinvalleyacademy.org

10. Happy June Birthdays! A list of June birthdays is available at the Wel-
come Desk. 

11. Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church be-
come your new church home? Let us help you get your church membership 
transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@beavertonsda.
com to notify us that you would like to start the membership transfer pro-
cess. Our clerk will reach out to get things started.

12. Pew Mess? No Stress Messes happen and we can all relate. Don’t stress- 
we can help! If a mess or stain happens on one of our new pews, please 
notify the volunteer at the Welcome Desk and they can take care of it. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
13. Learn our Praise Songs in App Would you like an opportunity to become 

more familiar with the praise songs we sing during our Sabbath Worship 
Services? Check out the new feature on our App! Select the “Media” icon 
at the bottom of the home page, then select the “Learn Praise Songs” icon. 
You will find a list of the beautiful songs used for that Sabbath’s Praise and 
links to recordings you can listen to. 

14. Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the commu-
nication loop of our local church community then you will need to get set up 
with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.com to 
discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart phone’s App 
Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist Church” with the 
quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to accept notifications 
select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of communication. 

15. Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the de-
sired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
 ■ Lori Bradshaw’s dad, David Schultz, passed away peacefully on 6/14.  He 

was 92.  He had a relationship with Jesus and knew that the time was near.  
Prayers for the family would be appreciated. 6/18

 ■ A “Thank You, Lord” praise from Gil and Penny Messenger. On Tuesday, 
6/7, their camp trailer was involved in a bad freeway rollover accident and 
we praise the Lord that there were no  personal injuries. Prayer request for 
Penny Messenger. While on a camping trip, earlier this week, she tripped 
and broke her arm. She was scheduled for complicated corrective surgery 
on her broken right arm on 6/16. 6/18

 ■ Mo Dexter request prayer for the family of Pat Karnes, who sadly passed 
away suddenly this past week. 

 ■ Prayer requested for Connie Rothenberger’s brother, Fred, who will be 
having three serious surgeries this week as well as three hemodialysis 
sessions.  Pray for God’s healing, wisdom for his surgeons, strength and 
patience. 6/6

 ■ Pray for Cheryl Dondino. This past week Cheryl needed to get immediate 
medical care and testing to discover what seems to be a recurrence of past 
illness. Her faith is strong but she invites all the loving prayers of her church 
family. 6/4

 ■ Update on Leon Colburn: Recovery is coming along but there has been 
some additional medical challenges. Please continue to pray for Leon has 
he works with his medical team towards fuller recovery  6/4

 ■ Please pray for Sandra Duke and her family. Sandra’s mother passed away 
after a short time in hospice care. She is now safely secure in the divine 
arms of God.   6/4

 ■ Prayer request from Jackie Wilcox as she is in the ER after having an 
accident and being run over by her electric chair.  She is having “horrid pain 
left knee and hip”. Pray she has not sustained serious injuries and will be 
blessed with a quick recovery. 5/28

 ■ We have been praying for Heather Martin. The Holy Spirit is working in her 
life. She has watched the whole Brian McMann series on You tube. While 
she is still struggling with some issues in her life, she is in great need for God 
to intervene. May she know that God lifts us up when we fall. May her faith 
be strengthened as she sees God working in her life and surrounds her with 
prayers and arms of loving support. 5/28

 ■ A friend of Jackie Wilcox who lives in the Tacoma area had hip surgery. 
She’s still in the hospital because she got a bowel impaction and Covid. 
Please pray mightily for her as Jackie can sense she’s afraid, which is not 
like her. 5/28



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
 ■ Prayer request from Tamberly Couch:  John Evans has just been released 

from the hospital (5/23) with a broken sternum. He thought he was having a 
heart event and upon examination, he had broken his sternum. He is home 
recovering now. 5/28

 ■ Update for Deputy Michael Trotter, involved in a severe accident on April 
26th at Murry and TV Hwy. Many praises to God for hearing and answering 
our prayers.  Deputy Trotter is now off pain medications, almost all tubes 
have been removed, bones are healing and his spirits are good. He will 
require inpatient rehab once he is discharged from the hospital. Thank you 
for your continued prayers for full healing. 5/28

 ■ Update on Mark  Wagner:   Please pray for Mark’s full recovery from this 
stroke, peace and strength to meet the needs  of Rehab.  Mark is now home 
recovering and receiving support from his loving family.  Let’s continue to 
pray for them. 5/28

 ■ Joyce Jones, Pastor Julius’ beloved wife, is now resting in the arms of God. 
In the early morning hours of Friday, May 13, while in hospice care, our 
dear sister Joyce breathed her last. Let’s remember Pastor Julius and his 
family with prayers and love. 5/14

 ■ Clara Kelly requests prayer for her friend Teresa who fractured her back in 
several places this past week. Pray for healing and relief from her significant 
pain. 5/14

 ■ Pray for all of those who have been affected by the war in Ukraine.    Lives 
lost on both sides, families torn part, cities destroyed, overwhelming 
destruction, such evil on display.  God, please bring a quick end to this 
conflict, heal those nations, we pray. 

 ■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



JUNE 2022 MAY 2021 YTD(MAY)
Budgeted $27,155 $27,155 $135,775
Received $8,217 $18,929 $106,858
Needed/Surplus $18,938 $8,226 $28,917
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $27,155 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Called to Grow: $1,115,947 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

$$

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$24,718 $184,363

  306,567  268,433

Deacon On Duty: Cliff Hickethier
         Paul Rasmussen
          
Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Bruce Holm
       Milt Villegas
       


